
Hi there, 
  
I would like to show my support in the ACT having their right to self 
government.  I think its time we turned them into a state. 
  
The federal government is overstepping its powers when not being elected 
by the people of ACT and yet controlling what the ACT can do. 
  
This was certainly something that was needed in the past, but it has had its 
place and time, and now that the ACT is approaching the size of population 
as Tasmania, it is time to move on and allow these people their own voice. 
  
Regards, 
  
Jamie Allen 


